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JOHN CAMERON
CHIEF CONSTABLE

May 18th, 1934.

Inspector J.F.C.B. Vance,
Police Bureau of Science,

Vancouver, B.C,

Dear Sir:-

In answer to yours of'May 16th, querying the
value of your services to my Department, I would say that
I fully appreciate and am grateful for the services you
have rendered in the past. Such services have been ex-
tremely valuable in a great number of instances. In fut-
ure there will undoubtedly be many similar cases in which
your scientific abilities would prove of utmost value to
the Vancouver Police Department.

Assuring you of my personal appreciation of your
professional attainments, I am,

Yours very truly,

&

Chief Constable.
JC/CuB



